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CANCELLATION OF HEARING 
 
AND ACCEPTANCE OF FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT IN EVIDENCE 
 
To: Delta Wetlands Project Interested Parties 
 
SUBJECT OF HEARING 
 
By letter dated January 16, 2001, the Division of Water Rights distributed the Final 
Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) for the Delta Wetlands Project to interested parties, 
commenters, and other interested persons.  The letter specified that the State Water Resources 
Control Board (SWRCB) would receive the FEIR in evidence as SWRCB Exhibit 2b unless the 
SWRCB received written objections from parties in the hearing, with supporting evidence, by 
4:00pm, January 24, 2001.  The SWRCB received no objections by 4:00pm on January 24, 2001.  
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 
Therefore, the hearing session scheduled for 10:00am, Tuesday, February 6, 2001, has been 
 

CANCELLED 
 

The hearing officer has accepted the FEIR in evidence. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact Barbara Leidigh, Senior Staff 
Counsel, at (916) 341-5190, or Jim Sutton, Senior Environmental Specialist, at (916) 341-5388, 
or jsutton@waterrights.swrcb.ca.gov. 
 
 
__Original signed by_____________     
Maureen Marché 
Administrative Assistant to the Board 
 
Dated: January 25, 2001 
 
 
Enclosure: Mailing List 


